

## **COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF MOMBASA**

## OFFICE OF THE COUNTY ASSEMBLY CLERK

Email: cac@mombasa.go.ke

Tel: 041-2311025

When replying please quote

P.O. BOX 90440-80100 MOMBASA, KENYA

17th February, 2014

Dear Koru-Kenya,

The County Government of Mombasa is interested in Complementary Currency programs that are in line with our own economic development and poverty reduction programs. As such, it would be beneficial for County Officials to meet with the Koru-Kenya team, talk to community members using Bangla-Pesa and also share with experts in the field. We are therefore requesting sensitization, training and capacity building workshops regarding the Bangla-Pesa program with the aim of implementing similar programs in other communities in Mombasa County, especially in Ganahola and Kibarani.

In line with development objectives, we would also like assistance to integrate Complementary Currencies like Bangla-Pesa into fisheries, agriculture and sanitation programs. Especially through local income generating activities such as tree nurseries, public toilets, oil pressing, sustainable fishing and other programs.

July oh

Hon. Duncan O. Onyango

CHAIRMAN AGRICULTURE, ENVIRONMENT & NATURAL RESOURCES